
SMS Sunday Message: January 10  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week 
of January 11 - 15.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family 
via email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab.  

 

● Students will return to in-person learning this Tuesday, January 12 (Cohort 

A) and Thursday, January 14 (Cohort B).  If your child has been granted 

in-person learning for the third quarter, that will begin on Tuesday, 

January 19.  As a reminder, attendance is still very important.  Students 

and parents/guardians, remember to complete your Question of the Day so 

that you are marked present for the day.  

 

● This is a reminder that Quarter 2 ends on Friday, January 15.  Please check 

Infinite Campus for any missing assignments so that you can get the best 

grade possible.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your 

teacher for support. 

 

● Sandusky Middle School is in the process of preparing for school sports 

when they are available.  Parents and students, if you would like to 

participate, you must have an up-to-date physical on file.  Please provide 

those to our school at your earliest convenience so that we can begin 

scheduling Spartan workouts for the afternoons.  We must and will follow 

strict social distancing guidelines, so these numbers will help us decide 

when to begin and how to structure these workouts.  

 

● Parents, guardians, and students, we ask that all students please wash 

masks if possible at least once a week.  We want to make sure that everyone 



who enters our building is safe and that we all see the importance of 

keeping our masks clean.  Thank you. 

 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
our Facebook page and our website for more important information 
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is 
pleased to serve our community! 


